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EDUCATION FAIR WILL BE AT SCHOOL NAME
A Wisconsin Education Fair for area high school students, parents and other prospective adult students will be held in the SITE LOCATION on DATE, TIME.

The Fair will provide an opportunity to obtain information about the programs of approximately 90 different post-secondary schools.  Representatives of universities, colleges, technical and vocational colleges, trade schools and the military will be present to talk about a variety of educational opportunities.

No formal presentations will be held.  Students and parents will be free to move around the fieldhouse, spending as much time as they wish with the individual representatives.

In addition, financial aid counselors will be present to answer questions on financial assistance that is available to students as they seek education and training beyond high school.

This is an excellent opportunity for students and parents to obtain information from a variety of institutions in a short period of time.

We encourage students and parents from area high schools to attend this important event.  There is no admission fee.  Please feel free to call SITE COORDINATOR INFO if you have any questions.
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